
Back in March we asked you to pledge a tree for Jubilee, as part of the Queen’s Green Canopy 

initiative. 

Our aim is to get 70 new trees or shrubs planted to celebrate the Queen’s 70 year reign.   

Between September and October, is a great time to plant! 

If you haven’t pledged already, please do so to louisekennett@yahoo.com 

Have you heard about the Big Green Week? https://greatbiggreenweek.com 

We are taking part by writing letters to our local supermarkets, MP’s and Council regarding the 

difficulties people are having with recycling at home.  And to challenge and ask advice on how we 

can all contribute to keeping the planet safe. 

If you would like to be involved, contact  

Marilyn.Stone@highhalstow-pc.gov.uk  

for more details. 

Our next meeting is on the 11th  October at 7pm, venue tbc in next months edition. 

Do join us! 
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